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New COVID restrictions in Kane County

Christine Lazaris <clazaris@gpld.org>
Tue 10/20/2020 5:48 PM

To: GPLD Staff <staff@gpld.org>

Cc: Christine Lazaris <clazaris@gpld.org>

Good evening!

As you may have heard Gov. Pritzker announced new restrictions going into effect for Kane County
beginning Friday. Below is information related to stricter mitigation efforts for our area. As you will
note, these measures do not impact libraries and at this time, we intend to remain at our current service
level. However, we will continue to monitor the situation and enact additional safety protocols as
needed to ensure your safety and provide for the well-being of our residents. As we've seen in the past,
things can change quickly. | will let you know if anything changes.

Please be vigilant in your efforts to enforce mask usage and remain at least six feet apart from
others. Wash your hands frequently and STAY HOME IF YOU ARE NOT FEELING WELL!!!! Thanks for
doing your part. We will get through this by working together.

Please reach out if you have questions or want to talk.

Have a good evening and be safe!
Christine

The Pritzker administration on Tuesday announced some south and west suburban
areas will be under tighter coronavirus-related restrictions because they continue to

exceed acceptable COVID-19 metrics.
llinois Gov. JB Pritzker said the stricter measures — effective Friday — will be imposed
in areas known as regions 7 and 8, which include all or parts of the collar counties of Will,

DuPage and Kane as well as Kankakee County.

Indoor service at bars and restaurants are suspended, and indoor public gatherings will
be limited to 25 people.
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